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Hi Mark 
  
RECOMMENDATION TO REMOVE EQUIPMENT 
  
As requested.  You will be aware of the history and layout of this site.  The multiplay, swings and play 
house are beyond economic repair and currently pose a risk to the council (hence site has been 
locked).  The only realistic option is to remove these items.  This only leaves the wobble board which 
has seen better days and alone does not form a play space, the recommendation would be to also 
remove this item. 
  
I’ll leave you to read the report and we can discuss options/way forward. 
  
Regards 
Simon 
  

 
Simon Walker  Property Services Manager  
 
Waveney Norse | Suffolk Coastal Norse   

 


